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 Service    Our values focus this half term is 

Hello, I am Miss Akers.  

 
I am the Pastoral Manager at St. Clement's C of E academy and one of 
our DSL's. I work closely with pupils and families, offering a range of 
support, on a variety of issues. One area I am responsible for is pupils' 
attendance and punctuality.   

 
Punctuality is as important as attendance. Children need to be in 
school, on time, so they are ready to start their learning. This also 
helps children feel less anxious starting their day - there is nothing 
worse than turning up late and walking in after everyone else - we 
experience this anxiety as adults also. If you are 5 minutes late 
every day, you miss around 3 ½ days of education over the school 
year. 

 
Being in school is not only a legal requirement for children 
registered, but also the most important part of their education. They 
need to be in school to access their learning.  
 

 90% attendance means that a child will have missed around 100 lessons over a 
school year. 

 95% is 50 lessons missed 

 85% is 150 lessons missed 

 80% is 200 lessons missed 
 
Every minute counts, frequent absence can add up to a considerable amount of lost 
learning and can seriously disadvantage your child in adult life. 
 
If your child is unwell and cannot attend school, then please inform the school office 
or the absence will be registered as unauthorised and a home visit carried out in some 
cases.  
 
Please ensure your child is in school, on time, every day. If you are struggling to get 
your child to school or have issues impacting punctuality, then please come and see 
me. 
 
Our target for attendance is 97% and 0% for punctuality, I know we can achieve 
them!  
 
With 1 week left before we break up for half term, let’s see if we can improve our 
attendance and punctuality figures by being in school and arriving on time. 

 
Hope you all have a good weekend 
 

Miss Akers - Pastoral Manager and DSL 

Attendance for all classes 
should be greater than 97%.  

Lets see which classes can get 
higher than the target! 

Rec - 83% 

Year 1 - 85%  

Year 2 - 98%  

Year 3 - 88%  

Year 4 - 98%  

Year 5 - 93%  

Year 6 - 93%  

Punctuality 

Rec - 6  

Year 1 – 3    

Year 2 - 7 

Year 3 - 3   

Year 4 - 11 

Year 5 - 11 

Year 6 - 7 

Punctuality is also very 
important. Below you can see 
how many children have been 

late in each class this week. 

 Parent’s, applications for Secondary Schools in Birmingham 
are currently open.  Please make sure that you complete 
your child’s application by the deadline (31st October 2022) 
 

For more information please visit 
https://www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

ATTENTION  
Year 6  

Parents… 
Secondary School  
Applications OPEN 

This Half Term 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— - 

Monday 17th October 
Hungry Little Minds Event 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— - 

Thursday 20th October 
School Harvest Festival 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— - 

Friday 21st October 
- Curriculum - 

Parent Workshop 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Friday 21st October 
- Last Day of Half Term - 

Next Half Term 
————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— - 

Monday October 31st 
- School Closed -  

Teacher Training Day 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Monday October 31st 
- Closing Date -  

Secondary School Applications 
———————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————- 

Wednesday 2nd November 
- Being Healthy - 
Parent Workshop 

————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— - 
Thursday 3rd November  

- School Closed -  
Teacher Training Day 

24th - 28th October 
October Half Term 

Important Diary Dates 

 THIS MONDAY 17TH 

 

Dinner money should be sent in on a MONDAY ONLY.  

 

Please remember that any dinner money should  

be paid in an envelope with the child’s name,  

class and amount on the front.   

 

Please then give this to your child to hand in to the office. 

We would like to remind parents/carers  

that when we returned in September, the 

price of school dinners increased to: 
 

 

£2.40 per day 
 

 

(£12 a week). 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

None yet as they are still settling in 

Penda & Kingsley 

Isam & Diana 

Omed & Ashfaq 

Aissata & Aminah 

Asra & M. Alawad 

M. Ibrahim & Aizah 

Yr. 1 Wed (PM) / Thurs (AM) 

Yr. 2 Wed (PM) / Thurs (AM) 

Yr. 3 Mon (PM) / Tues (AM) 

Yr. 4 Tues (Swimming) / Fri (AM) 

Yr. 5 Tues (AM)/ Wed (AM) 

Yr. 6 Tues (PM) / Wed (AM) 

PE Times... 
PE and swimming are compulsory 
parts of the curriculum. Children 
need to change into their kit to 
take part in PE as they often get 
sweaty, and it is unhygienic for 
them to wear the same clothes to 
exercise in and then wear all day. 
 

Please take note of when your 
child has PE and make sure that 
they have the correct kit 

 

Thursday 20th is our Harvest Festival Assembly 
 

There is still time to hand in donations 
for our Harvest Festival next week.  Each 
class is collecting for Aston & Nechells 
Foodbank. 

 

We know it has been a tough year for 
everyone, however,  anything you could 
spare to help those less fortunate in the 
local area would be greatly appreciated. 

 

We will be having a celebration assembly 
on Thursday at 9am which you are 
invited to attend.   

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

 Please note: we have plenty of Baked 
Beans/Tinned Spaghetti and Pasta 

Don’t worry if you missed the free delivery to school for your child’s 

photographs.   You can still order online at 

www.schoolphotographs.co.uk 
 

Click on “Order Photos” and enter your Photo ID and Photo Key. 

You can chose to have them delivered to your home.  This 

process will incur an small delivery charge. 

Article 14: Freedom of  

thought and religion 

Children can choose their own 

thoughts, opinions and religion, but this 

should not stop other people from 

enjoying their rights. Parents can guide 

children so that as they grow up, they 

learn to properly use this right.  

- Tuesday 

- Monday 

- Monday 

211th Birmingham… 

For further information please contact  

 

Nick Thomas: 

nick.thomas@birminghamscouts.org.uk  
 

Or search 211th Birmingham Scouts  

on Facebook 
 

Address: St Matthews Church, Wardlow 

Road, off Duddeston Manor Road, 

Nechells, Birmingham, B7 4JH 

One of our pupils, Sienna has enjoyed learning all about manging 

money and the economy with her Scouts Group. She was able to earn 

her 'Money Badge' which was awarded last week. 
 

Well done on your achievement!  
 

If you are interested in attending the Scout Group,  

more information can be found by on the right 

Illness - Scarlet Fever 
 

It has been brought to our attention that there has been a case of Scarlet 

Fever in school. Please see below for more information. 

 

The first signs of scarlet fever can be flu-like symptoms, including a high 

temperature, a sore throat and swollen neck glands (a large lump on the 

side of your neck). 

 

A rash appears 12 to 48 hours later. It looks like small, raised bumps and 

starts on the chest and tummy, then spreads. The rash makes your skin 

feel rough, like sandpaper. 

 

Please see your G.P 

• have scarlet fever symptoms 

• do not get better in a week (after seeing a GP) 

• have scarlet fever and chickenpox at the same time 

• are ill again, weeks after scarlet fever got better  

• are feeling unwell and have been in contact with someone who has 

scarlet fever 

 

Scarlet fever is very easily spread. Check with a GP before you go in. They 

may suggest a phone consultation. 

 

Children with Scarlet Fever can only attend school once they have started 

antibiotics prescribed by their G.P and are feeling well enough to do so.  

School Photos  

 

What to do now the 

free delivery to school 

deadline has passed. 

Zip Pull  
Suggested  

Donation: 50p 

Silicon Wristband  
Suggested  

Donation: £1 

Reflector  
Suggested  

Donation: 50p 

Traditional  
Suggested  

Donation: 20p 

Stick-on  
Suggested  

Donation: 20p 

 

Remembrance Day is coming up next month  

and we have various poppy items available  

from next week. The suggested donations  

prices can be found below. 

Year 6 History Day 


